
To Hon. Senate Rules Committee 

    Oregon State Legislature 

  

    In addition to the many arguments for Oregon to adopt the National Public Vote 

Bill, it seems such a law would limit if not make impossible effective interference in 

the results of presidential elections by domestic and foreign operatives.   

  
    For instance, it has been reported electoral votes were obtained in the 

2016  presidential election by the use of Internet based advertising targeting 

susceptible voters in four or so states.  It seems strongly arguable such a program of 

electoral influence would be very difficult if not impossible to implement on the 

national basis required if the National Public Vote Bill is in effect in enough states to 

produce 270 electoral votes.  

  
Respectfully, 

  
Philip L. Nelson 
Portland, OR 97229  
 
 


